
January
Announcement

MAASU Updates

HAPPY 2022!
DECEMBER RECAP

MAASU
NEWSBITES

MAASU LS Package

- CAPAL x MAASU 
Public Service
Scholarship 



- Midwestern Star Award



- Charles Chang

Scholarship



- Board of Advisors
Award




- Welcoming our New
Technical Networking

Chair



- Programming Chair
Projects



- MAASU gearing up

for Chinese New Year



- Check out what we
got in the mail!








HELLO AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL.
AFTER A TOUGH YEAR, YOU SHOULD BE

VERY PROUD OF HOW FAR YOU'VE
COME. MAASU HAS SOME VERY

EXCITING THINGS PLANNED FOR YOU
THIS YEAR. SO STAY TUNED!

CAPAL X MAASU PUBLIC SERVICE
DUE JANUARY 17, 2022



- AWARDED TO AN UNDERGRADUATE
STUDENT ENROLLED AT A SCHOOL THAT
IS A MEMBER OF MAASU
- ALL ELIGIBLE SCHOLARSHIP
APPLICANTS WILL BE CONSIDERED FOR
THE CAPAL-MAASU SCHOLARSHIP




JANUARY ANNOUNCEMENT

SCHOLARSHIPS AND AWARDS



CHARLES CHANG SCHOLARSHIP
DUE MARCH 6, 2022

- AWARDED TO UNDERGRADUATE
STUDENTS WHO ATTEND A UNIVERSITY
IN THE MIDWEST
- OUTSTANDING STUDENTS WHO COMMIT
ON A DAILY BASIS TO FOSTERING AND
CULTIVATING POSITIVE CHANGE WITHIN
THE APIDA COMMUNITY




MIDWESTERN STAR AWARD
DUE MARCH 6, 2022

- AWARDED TO UNDERGRADUATE
STUDENTS WHO ATTEND A UNIVERSITY
IN THE MIDWEST
- OUTSTANDING STUDENTS WHO COMMIT
ON A DAILY BASIS TO FOSTERING AND
CULTIVATING POSITIVE CHANGE WITHIN
THE APIDA COMMUNITY




BOARD OF ADVISORS AWARD
DUE APRIL 22, 2022

APIDA STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS THAT
HAVE ACCOMPLISHED GREATNESS ON
THEIR CAMPUS AND IN THE MIDWEST
COMMUNITY BY:

- DEMONSTRATING STRONG APIDA
AWARENESS
ORGANIZES QUALITY PROGRAMMING
EXEMPLIFIES APIDA ADVOCACY,
EMPOWERMENT, AND SOCIAL JUSTICE






WE'RE SUPER EXCITED TO WELCOME
OUR NEW TECHNICAL NETWORKING

CHAIR SUSHIL SRINATHA!

MAASU UPDATES

SUSHIL IS A STUDENT AT MICHIGAN STATE
UNIVERSITY STUDYING COMPUTER SCIENCE. 



WHEN ASKED WHY HE CHOSE TO JOIN MAASU
ECC HE SAID, "AFTER SERVING AS THE
DIRECTOR OF TECHNOLOGY FOR THE FALL
2021 MAASU PLANNING COMMITTEE, I

STILL WANTED TO BE INVOLVED IN MAASU
AND JOINING MAASU ECC AS THE

TECHNICAL NETWORKING CHAIR FELT LIKE
THE NEXT NATURAL STEP. I'M EXCITED
FOR WHAT THE NEXT FEW MONTHS WILL

HOLD, AND I CAN'T WAIT TO GET
STARTED"



WE ARE CURRENTLY WORKING ON A
COUPLE OF PROGRAMMING EVENTS THAT
SHOULD BE HAPPENING WITHIN THE
FIRST HALF OF 2022! KEEP YOUR

EYES PEELED! ANNOUNCEMENTS COMING
SOON ALONG WITH THE RETURN OF TEA

TIME!

PROGRAMMING CHAIR
PROJECTS

WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR
FACILITATORS TO HELP RUN OUR TEA
TIME EVENT. IF INTERESTED, PLEASE

FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW! 



IN ADDITION, IF YOU'RE INTERESTED
IN JOINING OUR TEA TIME, YOU CAN
USE THE LINK BELOW TO RECEIVE

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION



NOW THAT NEW YEARS HAVE PASSED,
WE'RE NOW ALL LOOKING FORWARD TO
CHINESE NEW YEAR, THE YEAR OF THE

TIGER.



MAASU FAM IS SUPER EXCITING TO BE
CELEBRATING CHINESE NEW YEAR
WHETHER THAT'S AT HOME WITH

FAMILY OR AT SCHOOL WITH FRIENDS.



 WISHING EVERYONE HAPPINESS,
PROSPERITY, GOOD HEALTH, PEACE,

AND SAFETY. MAKE SURE TO EAT GOOD
FOOD AND DON'T FORGET TO DO YOUR

CNY GREETINGS :)  

MAASU GETTING READY FOR
CHINESE NEW YEAR



I CAN'T WAIT FOR CHINESE NEW YEAR! THERE'S GONNA
BE A LOT OF AUTHENTIC FOOD, PLUS BEING ABLE TO

SPEND TIME WITH FAMILY! WE ALWAYS CALL OUR AUNTS
AND UNCLES AND IT'S A BLAST TO BE ABLE TO TALK

AND CATCH UP WITH THEM!

SUPER EXCITED FOR CHINESE NEW YEAR THIS YEAR!! I
WAS LUCKY ENOUGH TO BE ABLE TO SPEND LAST YEARS
CHINESE NEW YEAR WITH MY FAMILY, HOWEVER, THIS
YEAR I'LL BE SPENDING IT WITH MY FRIENDS IN NEW
YORK. I'M LOOKING FORWARD TO THAT TUAN YUAN FAN

AND BEING ABLE TO CATCH UP WITH MY RELATIVES OVER
THE PHONE. WISHING EVERYONE A HAPPY CHINESE NEW

YEAR!

NOW THAT NEW YEAR'S EVE HAS PASSED I'M GETTING
READY FOR ANOTHER HOLIDAY I ALWAYS LOOK FORWARD
TO.... LUNAR NEW YEAR! I CAN'T WAIT TO EAT A
BUNCH OF GOOD FOOD AND SPEND TIME WITH FAMILY
(AND ALSO GET THAT RED BAG HEHEHEH). IT'S MY
FAVORITE HOLIDAY BECAUSE NOT ONLY AM I EATING

GOOD FOOD BUT IT'S ONE OF THE FEW HOLIDAYS THAT
I'M ABLE TO HELP WITH, FROM MAKING SPRING ROLLS
TO CALLIGRAPHY DECORATIONS. I'D LOVE TO SEE IN
THE NEXT NEWSBITE ALL THE THINGS PEOPLE DO TO
CELEBRATE LUNAR NEW YEAR AND THEIR FAVORITE

DISHES!



THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO
ATTENDED 2021 MAASU LEADERSHIP

SUMMIT CONFERENCE. 



ATTENDEES! MAKE SURE TO CHECK
YOUR MAIL! YOUR MAASU LS PACKAGE
SHOULD BE ARRIVING SOON, IF IT

HASN'T ARRIVED YET. SPOILERS, THE
BENTO BOXES ARE SUPER COOL!



BIG THANKS AGAIN TO MICHIGAN
STATE UNIVERSITY FOR HOSTING

MAASU LS CONFERENCE 

MAASU LS PACKAGE


